## Community Council Meeting March 8, 2012

Attending:
Gary Gibb
Emily Larsen
Maureen deWet
Rachel Baldwin
Tami Line
David Geels

## **School Land Trust**

The committee reviewed the remaining budget for 2011-2012. Chrome Books and IPads were purchased using funds from the state for online testing, supplemented by Trustlands. This includes a locking cart, covers, and funds for applications, etc. They should arrive and will be available for use in spring testing. The remaining budget will be used to purchase projectors, document cameras, and carts for classrooms. The committee unanimously approved shifting funds for guided reading materials to purchase of carts to complete putting these in classrooms. Funds for the guided reading library have been on hold as we look at the new core for next year. This allows us to put these funds towards leveled books on next year's Trustlands, and to spend this year's funds where needed. The committee viewed the proposed budget for 2012-2013. It was approved unanimously by the committee and the final draft will be reviewed at the next meeting. Mr. Gibb will be writing a grant for an ASD Match Grant to help fund double dosing (Booster Club) for next year. The match amount is \$6600.

## **Community Meeting**

A community meeting will be held March 20 at Legacy. The topic will be the new Core Standards that ASD is adopting. Mr. Gibb will make a presentation about the Core Standards from ASD. There will be tables set up with information and people available to answer questions following the presentation.

A committee is being assembled to choose the text for 6<sup>th</sup> grade math. It will include 6<sup>th</sup> grade teachers, Rachel Baldwin and members of the PTA. The selection will be made by April 6.